
PRESIDENT FIFA

Mr. Kurt Okraku 
President
Ghana Football Association

Zurich, 1 June 2023

Happy Birthday!

Dear President,

On this 1st of June, I wish you a very happy birthday.

May this special day be filled with happiness and may we continue to work together for the future of 
the beautiful game that unites us all.

We are all looking forward to the FIFA Women's World Cup Australia 8، New Zealand 2023, an event 
that promises to take women's football to new heights and will mark historic firsts, including the first 
time that 32 teams will be fielded in two host countries from two different confederations.

With this letter, I would also like to thank you wholeheartedly for your trust, commitment, contribution 
and support to the development of our sport and the promotion of its values in your country.

Wishing you a wonderful time with your family, friends and loved ones and looking forward to seeing 
you very soon again.

Yours in football,
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